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Dear lawmakers, I'm writing this in strong opposition of hb2025. This will negatively 

impact my family as the cost of living in Oregon is already really high. My husband 

drives semi truck and we are barely scraping by as it is with the cost of fuel in Oregon 

being one of the highest in the nation already let alone if you pass this law and make 

it higher. There are plenty of other ways that you as lawmakers can come up with 

these funds other than to take more money out of low income and hard working 

families pockets. If you keep raising taxes my family like many others will have no 

choice but to move out of Oregon as we just cannot afford more taxes.  


